
              GURNEE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

NOTICE OF TIME / LOCATION CHANGE 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Gurnee Civil Service Commission slated for 
Tuesday, June 27, 2023 will be held immediately following the conclusion of the Special 
Meeting scheduled for the purpose of Entry Level Police Officer interviews.  The meeting 
will be held at the Gurnee Police Facility, 100 N O’Plaine Road. 

 

DATED: June 22, 2023 

 

Ty Bonds 
Civil Service Chairman 
 


